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Defer of impact fees

Michael parsons <snipsta262@msn.com>
Fri 12/16/2022 3:53 PM

To: Austin Calaman <acalaman@lewesbpw.com>

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Good afternoon Austin, here’s my letter to BPW requesting deferred payment.

Dear BPW,

             On behalf of Howard and Jacqueline, Ritter, we are formally requesting a deferral of payment for
the impact fees associated with connecting to Lewes water and waste water at 1201 Savannah Rd for a
12 month time period in which a monthly payment would be given until all fees are fulfilled .

                                            Michael Parsons
                                            Building Manager


